Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 58 Tuesday, November 29, 2016

The following military recruiters will be available in the cafeteria during all lunches:
ARMY — Tuesday, December 6, 2016
ARMY NATIONAL GUARD - Thursday, December 8, 2016

Sophomores and Juniors: Interested in learning about early enrollment at Thaddeus Stevens College of Technology? Accepted
students can complete their first year of college as a Senior at MTHS. Students can learn more about this opportunity by signing
up to meet with a representative from Thaddeus Stevens on December 7th at 1:00. Students can sign up under College Visits on
Naviance or see Mrs. Ziegler.

Attention Sophomores and Juniors: CTC applications for the 2017/2018 school year are now available in the guidance office.
Completed applications are due back in the guidance office by Thursday, December 22. If you have any questions, please see
Mrs. Stoudt in the guidance office.

Sophomores considering enrolling in the International Baccalaureate program: Applications are due December 15. For more
information, see Dr. Penner in the IB office, room 200.

Auditions for MTPA's spring musical, The Pirates of Penzance, will be held today, November 29 at 5:30 in room 140. Audition
packets are available now in room 140 and can also be downloaded from the MTPA website. If you've ever wanted to be a Pirate,
here's your chance! MTPA

Attention all students: National Honor Society is helping with a fundraiser called Township Cares. This fundraiser will help
families in the district for the holidays. To help out, please donate new children’s books or new stuffed animals and drop them
off at Mrs. Poliski’s room at the end of the long hallway until Wednesday, December 7" i you are in a club that has a volunteer
requirement Mrs. Poliski will count donations as volunteer hours! Everyone please consider donating and helping out the
families in our district this holiday season.

Mini-THON is having its first ever spirit wear sale! Shirts, hoodies, sweatpants and more! A portion of all proceeds will go to
Mini-THON. Visit https://16mtminithon.itemorder.com/sale to purchase your apparel today.

Attention Seniors: Yearbook is looking for your childhood photographs of you and a classmate or a group of classmates for the
Now and Then section of the yearbook. Please email your photographs to Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer. Bring any hard copies
of photographs to room 124. Pictures must be submitted by November 30th. Yearbook Staff

Mark Evans, high school counselor, will be hosting a student-athlete recruiting night on December 15, at 6:00pm in Convo Hall
of the High School. This presentation is open to all parents and all student-athletes (regardless of sport) wishing to participate in
college athletics. Some topics to be covered are NCAA, marketing yourself as a student athlete, checklists, etc.... If you have any
guestions please contact Mark Evans at evansma@mtwp.net.

Blue Streaks!! Do you want to attend basketball & wrestling events for FREE? Have you paid an Activity Fee for a club or
sport in the past 12 months? If the answer to these questions is YES, please see Mrs. Gaissert in the Athletic Department for
your ID sticker. The Athletic office is open from 8:00 AM — 4:00 PM Monday thru Friday.

The MT baseball program will be holding winter workouts starting in December. Workouts will be every Tuesday and Thursday

from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. and every Saturday from 8-9:30 a.m. in the weight room. Interested players should stop by room 255 for a
detailed schedule.

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



